
Erratum

We should like to add N.G.G.M. Abeling (biochemist at the Academic Medical Center, 
Amsterdam) to the list of authors of our article published in  Hormone Research in Pae-
diatrics  (Horm Res Paediatr 2010;73:68–73). He was involved in this case at the time at 
the Department of Biochemical Genetics. His laboratory has made an important estab-
lishment on the serotonin derivatives in the CSF in this case.




